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RWQCB – Region 9 Tentative Order No. R9-2006-0121 
 

The San Diego RWQCB-Region 9 has scheduled a hearing on February 14, 2007 at 9:00 am to 
consider adoption of Tentative Order No. R-9-2006-0121 that makes it mandatory, among other 
things, to report all private lateral SSOs; whereas, in the newly adopted statewide WDR, the 
reporting is strictly voluntary. 
 
SCAP and CASA are making a joint presentation at the hearing to oppose the adoption of this 
Tentative Order and would greatly appreciate the presence of our Region 9 members to further 
support our position. 
 
A copy of Tentative Order No. R9-2006-0121 and the meeting agenda are available on the 
Regional Board’s website at www.waterboards.ca.gov/sandiego. 
 


